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Comments: I would like to comment on the proposed Stibnite mine on the SF Salmon river.  I have had the

privilege to kayak the length of the South Fork Salmon River.  It is one of the most pristine ecosystems I have

ever been in.  Yet, there is evidence of damage of old mines from even 100 years ago.  The river still has not

completely recovered.  The environmental impact of this proposed mine will cause the river to suffer for many

generations.  The odds that they will unintentionally release or spill arsenic, antimony, or cyanide into the river is

high.  Please keep our Idaho pristine and do not allow this mine to proceed.

 

Sincerely,

Tim Neuschwander, MD

McCall Idaho


